
 

www.ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Summer Fayre news 
Poster competition 

WELL done to all the children who drew some 

wonderful posters.  It was very hard to choose a 

winner.  We are delighted to announce that the 

winning poster was drawn by Poppy in Buffalo 

class and her entry will be on the front of the 

programme. 

Hat Parade 

THIS years fayre will feature a hat parade.  So get 

designing and make your own hat.  The hat should 

be designed with the theme ‘Around the World’.  

So perhaps your design will be based on your 

favourite country or a flag or an 

animal—get thinking and get 

involved!   All hats must be 

home made and not shop 

bought.  There will be a prize for 

the best and most imaginative 

hat for Infants and another prize 

for Juniors 

Good food, good mood 
A GOOD hearty nutritious lunch fills us up 

and helps our children to concentrate.  

Our school lunches are freshly prepared 

every day in school.  We are delighted to 

introduce Andrea Prangley (pictured) who 

joined us in April and is our new school 

cook.   Andrea came to us with lots of 

previous experience.  If you would like to 

try some of our school lunches you will 

get the opportunity on Tuesday 17 July 

when we will be having an open afternoon 

for parents.  From 2.30 until 3.30 you will 

be able to come and look at your 

children’s work and see their next 

classroom.  There will be several dishes available for you to sample.   In addition look out 

for details of a special picnic lunch for the children coming soon.  

The race is on! 
ALL year round 

children are awarded 

house points for doing 

a good piece of work, 

extra effort, attitude, 

behaviour and maybe 

being kind to others.   

At this time of year the 

race to have the most 

points and win the cup 

gets faster!  The 

chance to win more points is heightened at our 

Sports Day which will be on Monday 2 July 

(weather permitting).  Prior to Sports Day the 

children will be participating in a House football 

tournament on 18 and 19 June and a House Quiz 

on 26 June.  The children will be required to wear 

their house t shirt for these events.  You can 

purchase yours after school on Wednesday 13 

June and Thursday 14 June.  Children’s sizes are 

£3 and adult sizes are £3.50. 


